
Submitter: Elisabeth Gross 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1153 

Afternoon, 

 

Please vote yes on SB 1153 to tighten a dangerous loophole that currently allows the 

Oregon Water Resources Department to approve water right changes even if they 

hurt our streams. 

 

As someone who lives on the upper deschutes, I see first hand the negative impacts 

of low stream flows every year. Let’s build a system that supports the ecosystems, 

we all rely on.  

 

Thanks, 

Elisabeth 

Bend, Oregon 


